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AzNN Active Living Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

DATE:  Thursday, November 5, 2015                                                                                  LOCATIONS: iLinc 

PRESENT:   
Organization Name Email Present 
AzNN Anissa Jonovich anissa.jonovich@azdhs.gov X 
Evaluation Kay Orzech kmcelvee@email.arizona.edu X 
Apache Ext N/A   
Cochise Ext None   
Coconino HD Theresa Kulpinski tkulpinski@coconino.az.gov X 
Gila HD None   
Graham Ext None   
Greenlee Ext None   
La Paz Ext Josh Hogard jhogard@email.arizona.edu X 
Maricopa HD Lisa Quinonez lisa.quinonez@phoenix.gov X 
Maricopa Ext Sally Cassidy scassady@email.arizona.edu X 
Mohave HD Melissa Palmer Melissa.palmer@mohavecounty.us X 
Mohave Ext None   
Navajo HD Cherilyn Yazzie Cherilyn.Yazzie@navajocountyaz.gov X 
Navajo Ext None   
Pima Ext Lauren McCullough Laurenmccullough@email.arizona.edu X 
Pinal Ext Shanna Murphee shannam@cals.arizona.edu  
Santa Cruz Ext Chris Bachelier cbach@cals.arizona.edu  
Yavapai HD None   
Yavapai Ext None   
Yuma HD Amber Tomlin Amber.tomlin@yumacountyaz.gov X 
 

Agenda Item Details 

Active Living 
Objectives 

The subcommittee agreed with and accepted the written objectives of the Active Living 
Subcommittee. Future changes can be made to objectives. 

Outcomes and 
Expectations 

Subcommittee discussed what expectations and outcomes are wanted, which included; 
Highlighting active living work by partners creating community of learning, sharing success 
stories among partners, finding better ways to implement programs and ways to involve 
more community members in physical activity.  

Matrix & Work Plans Subcommittee members agreed that a working “matrix” would be beneficial to know what 
each county is doing for AL strategies 6, 7, 8, 9.  Theresa and Anissa will get together to 
develop a new “working matrix” for each county to insert projects. Also, 3 contractors 
were solicited to discuss what they are working on. Kay volunteered to provide updates on 
evaluation for AL strategies and 2 more contractors will be finalized before the next 
meeting. 

Valley Metro Be Bright 
Partnership 

AzNN and Valley Metro have been working together to provide an opportunity for partners 
to get training in Safe Routes to School and a comprehensive Walking School Bus program. 
The Be Bright program has offered resources from their program which includes event 
materials and program curriculum/resources. The training would likely take place around 
January-February 2016. The intent of the training would be to get partners ready for 
program implementation for the 2016-2017 school years. Most partners were interested in 
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attending this training and learning more about the Be Bright program to gain resources 
and education. 

Next Meeting Tuesday, December 15th from 10:00– 11:00am 

 


